
STATE OF NEBRASKA ADDENDUM, QUESTIONS and ANSWERS 07/22/2021 
 

ADDENDUM ONE - QUESTIONS and ANSWERS 
 
 
Date:  June 03, 2024 
 
To:  All Bidders  
 
From:  Gayle Dietz, Procurement Contracts Officer 

Nebraska Department of Transportation  
 
RE: Addendum for Request for Proposal Number R312-24 on-call ultraviolet light cure-

in-place (CIPP) glass reinforced plastic culvert liner installation services 
 
 

Questions and Answers 
 
Following are the questions submitted and answers provided for the above-mentioned Request 
for Proposal. The questions and answers are to be considered as part of the Request for Proposal.  
It is the Bidder’s responsibility to check the Nebraska Department of Transportation website for 
all addenda or amendments. 
 

There were no questions submitted for RFP # R312-24 
 
This addendum will become part of the proposal and should be acknowledged with the Request for 
Proposal.
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